
 

 

 
February 21, 2013     
 
Secretary Treasurers 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
Re: Expression of Interest – Provincial Executive Sub-Committees 

 
We are seeking Expressions of Interest from Local activists for the following HEU PE sub-
committees for the next two years: 
 

 Anti-Privatization  
 Environment 
 Global Justice and Peace 
 Men 
 Occupational Health & Safety 
 Pensions 
 Political Action 
 Young Workers 

 

Occupational Sub-Committees: 
 

 Clerical 
 Patient Care (Nursing Team) 
 Patient Care Technical 
 Support 
 Trades & Maintenance 

 

Each sub-committee is comprised of five Local activists and two PE members.  The sub-
committees will be co-chaired by a PE member and a rank-and-file member.  Committee 
members take responsibility for carrying out the committee’s action plans, including outreach 
to HEU members between meetings. 
 
Local activists who wish to be considered by the PE for any of these sub-committees are 
asked to send an Expression of Interest by filling out the attached form and forwarding to the 
Attention of Barb Gergely by 5:00 pm on Thursday, March 28, 2013.  You can also apply 
on our website at www.heu.org.  
 
Please fill out the attached form which includes a brief explanation as to why you are 
interested in serving on the sub-committees.  You will only be chosen for one sub-
committee, so please choose the one you are most interested in.  If you apply for an 
occupational sub-committee you must currently be working in that job family.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact my assistant, Barb Gergely at the Provincial 
Office at 604-456-7053 or bgergely@heu.org.  
 
In solidarity, 

 
Bonnie Pearson 
Secretary-Business Manager 
 
Enclosures  
cc:  Chairpersons, Directors and Reps, Provincial Executive  

PLEASE CIRCULATE WIDELY 

TO ALL HEU MEMBERS 

http://www.heu.org/
mailto:bgergely@heu.org

